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Announcements
FY21 BUDGET

At its regular public session on February 25, 2020, the Santa Cruz Port Commission adopted the FY21
operating budget. The budget maintains service levels, meets reserve policy funding goals and funds
approved labor contracts. The budget provides increased funding for acquisition of equipment in support
of the dredging program which will increase utilization of the submersible pump used for inner-harbor
dredging operations. It aligns with identified Port District priorities by providing $590,000 in funding for
priority capital improvement projects and investigations in FY21, including:

Dock and pier upgrades and repairs
Paving repairs
Building and restroom maintenance and rehabilitation
Sanitary sewer lift station equipment upgrades and inspections
Parking pay system equipment
Harborwide refuse and recycling study
7th and Brommer site assessment

CIP funding was utilized in the current budget year to complete an extensive list of projects, including:

Aldo’s seawall replacement
Phase II of the pile removal and replacement project (80 piles replaced)
Concession lot parking and revenue control system upgrades
Security cameras
Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard marine ways inspection and pile repair
Kayak rack construction at J-dock ​

2.5% RATE INCREASE

As part of the budget process, a
2.5% rate increase was
approved for the following types
of marina fees:

Slip Rent
Dry Storage
Rack Storage
Catamaran Storage

This increase will be effective
April 1, 2020.

Please be sure to update your

https://www.santacruzharbor.org/marinefleamarket/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/promotional-offers/
https://www.facebook.com/santacruzharbor/
https://www.instagram.com/santacruzportdistrict/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/fuel-pricing-information/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/meeting-information/


automatic payments to the new
amount effective April 1, 2020,
to avoid any late fees.

To increase boating opportunities for those currently without a slip, the FY21 budget continues the
following programs:

Sliding fee structure which lowers the cost of vessel partnerships for the majority of participants
(5% 1 partner; 10% 2 partners; 15% 3 partners).
Reduced sublet fee of 15% of slip rent for north harbor slips (previously 30%).

For additional information, the Port District’s operating budget and Capital Improvement Program are
described in detail in the FY21 Budget Report, which is available for viewing on the District’s website.

WAITING LIST REMINDER

It's not too late to pay your 2020 waiting list renewal! Be sure to pay
by March 20, 2020, to avoid being dropped from the list.

If you have any questions regarding your placement on the waiting
list, please contact the harbor office at (831) 475-6161.

New Assistant Harbormaster and
Supervising Harbor Dredge Worker

The Port District is pleased to announce that following an open recruitment, Sean Rothwell has been
promoted to the position of Assistant Harbormaster and Rory Stipanovich has been promoted to the
position of Supervising Harbor Dredge Worker. Please join us in congratulating both Sean and Rory on
their recent promotions!

https://www.santacruzharbor.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/FY21.pdf


Sean is a Marine Corps veteran who joined
the Harbor Patrol in 2006. Sean is a skilled
vessel operator and he has 15 years of
experience working in public safety. Sean is
the Harbor Patrol's rangemaster and he is a
certified instructor in defensive tactics.

Sean's experience and knowledge will be
valuable as he works closely with
Harbormaster Anderson to provide
oversight and administration of the
Operations department.

Rory has been working at the Port District
since 2013, and in that time he has steadily
moved up through the ranks as a member
of the dredge crew.

Rory has a comprehensive understanding
of the dredging operation, including the
District's new dredge, Twin Lakes. The
experience, knowledge and leadership Rory
brings to his new position as supervisor has
already yielded positive results for the
operation.

6TH ANNUAL
MARINE FLEA MARKET

Mark your calendars for the Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard's 6th
Annual Marine Flea Market on Sunday, March 29, 2020, 9:00 AM
to 3:00 PM.

Come buy, sell, trade, or browse through an assortment of new
and used marine equipment, electronics, dock accessories,
fishing gear, and other marine-related products.

If you are interested in reserving a vendor booth, please contact
the Santa Cruz Harbor Boatyard at (831) 475-3002. Fees apply.

OFFICE SPACE
AVAILABLE

413 Lake Avenue, Suite 104, a
239 square foot office on Santa
Cruz Harbor's east side, is
available for rent.

Interested applicants must
complete a rental application
and submit it, along with any
additional documentation that
may be relative to the selection
process, on or before April 17,
2020.

The application is available on
the Port District's website.

View the Lease Ad here.

MARITIME WEATHER
SURVEY

https://www.santacruzharbor.org/office-space-available/
https://www.santacruzharbor.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/413.pdf


FISH & WILDLIFE
FREE HUNTER SAFETY EDUCATION

Local Game Wardens will be teaching a FREE, one-day, 8-hour
hunter safety course on Sunday, March 22, 2020, 8:00 AM - 5:00
PM, at the Santa Cruz Harbor Public Meeting Room.

Students will receive training in firearms safety and handling,
sportsmanship and ethics, wildlife management and conservation,
archery, black powder, wildlife identification, game care, first aid,
and survival as a requirement for obtaining a hunting licence.

Click here for more information.

The Coast Guard and the
National Weather Service are
conducting a survey of the
maritime public in order gain a
better understanding of the
current use of Marine Weather
Information, and to determine
the level of interest in potential
future products and dis-
semination methods. 

The maritime public is invited to
participate in the survey, which
can be accessed through the
following link.

COMMERCIAL FISHING SPECIAL
20% OFF

HAULOUTS & LAYDAYS

Space is limited,
CALL TODAY! (831) 475-3002 Offer VALID 04/01/20 - 04/30/20

https://www.santacruzharbor.org/hunter-safety/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R96SFPF

